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This Week
Staffing for September: We have a few unavoidable last minute staffing 

changes for next term. Susan H will now be in Pines Class. Fi will be in Limes. 

Carol W will be in Cedar from Monday-Thursday and in Palms on Fridays and 

Sarah Jones will be joining us full time in the new Chestnut class. Apologies for 

the late notice on these changes.

Leavers: We wish all the very best to our staff leavers; Jordan, Rachel and, of 

course, Linda. Jordan and Rachel are both moving away from the area and Linda 

is retiring after 39 years in education (and the past 16 here at QEII!)

Happy Holidays!: We hope you all have a brilliant summer break and look 

forward to seeing you all in the Autumn term, which starts for students on 

Thursday 7th September.

(There are INSET days on Monday 4th - Wednesday 6th September.)

App of the Week
App of the week will return in 

September. It would be lovely 

if you could let us know which 

Apps you really like that you 

use at home. Please email your 

choices to:

 scandy@qe2school.co.uk

Student Council Awards
Sam, Beech - “Pirates Love Underpants” art

Ella, Elms - Fish model

Awards Evenings

Thank you to everyone who came to our awards evenings this week. 

It was lovely to celebrate the amazing achievements from this year.



Oaks Class News
It has been an especially busy week for Oaks class. Some of us went to see Les Misérables in London 

on Wednesday, while the others had a fantastic sensory circus workshop day with Handprint 

Theatre. We have also been working on our Horsham in Bloom garden project and the judges came to 

see our work on Thursday morning. We will let you know if we win anything - fingers crossed!

On Thursday afternoon we had a lovely tea party at Amy’s house - thank you to her family for inviting 

us. On top of this, there was the excitement caused by the arrival of the 2017 leavers’ hoodies! We 

hope you all have a brilliant summer and look forward to seeing everyone in September.
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